
Meadow High School
Achieving Together

Keeping Safe Online, Coffee Morning

Calling all Meadow High School parents and 
carers with young people aged 10-19 to join us at 
our coffee morning.

We are holding a workshop to help parents and 
carers on keeping your child safe online. As a parent 
or carer, it can be difficult to navigate all the new 
platform and games, let alone talk to your child 
about online safety.

Whether they’re gaming, chatting, posting or 
streaming we want to support parents to help keep 
children safe online.

9:30am to 11:00am

Meadow High School, UB8 3QU

Tuesday 11th February

For more information,
contact Mr Rainsbury on (01895) 443310 or email 

Mrainsbury@meadowhighschool.org


